
OKP HOLDINGS LIMITED 
(Incorporated in Singapore with Company Registration No. 200201165G) 

UPDATES ON WORKSITE ACCIDENT AT PIE (EXIT TO TAMPINES EXPRESSWAY) 

The Board of Directors of OKP Holdings Limited (the "Company", and together with its subsidiaries, 
the "Group") refers to the announcements dated 16 May 2018, 30 May 2018, 11 July 2018, 16 

August 2018, 19 September 2018, 24 October 2018, 13 November 2018, 8 January 2019, 21 January 

2019, 1 February 2019, 15 March 2019, 26 April 2019, 14 June 2019, 4 July 2019, 12 July 2019 and 
31 July 2019 in relation to the accident. 

The Board wishes to update that on 31 July 2019, the Building and Construction Authority issued 

Allen Yee, the Project Director, with a conditional warning in lieu of prosecution in relation to a charge 
under Section 20(1)(a) of the Building Control Act. 

On the same day, the Prosecution withdrew the above charge, and the Court granted Allen Yee a 

discharge not amounting to an acquittal.

Allen Yee will be entitled to a discharge amounting to an acquittal in relation to the above charge if, as 
stipulated in the conditional warning, he refrains from any criminal conduct for a period of 12 months 
starting from 31 July 2019.

The Board will provide updates concerning the trial as and when appropriate.  

By Order of the Board 

Or Toh Wat 
Group Managing Director 
1 August 2019


